

## SAINT GABRIEL SCHOOL

2550 FORTY FIRST AVENUE SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94116 415 566-0314

## CONSENT TO PHOTOGRAPH

In the course of your child's enrollment at St. Gabriel School, we may produce such publications as a school brochure, informational flyer, newsletter, or other educational or promotional materials including videos or pictures on our school web site (names of students are not listed in brochures or on the website).

On occasion, the media (such as Catholic San Francisco, the Archdiocesan newspaper) may be invited to cover special events or announce special awards and may publish photographs of our students engaged in school activities. Sometimes they will list student's names.

It is necessary that each student have on file the following, Consent to Photograph as part of registration each year. This permission form will henceforth serve to allow your child's participation in photographs for the purposes described above, during and over the course of one school year.